
 

 

July 12, 2024 
Jason Olsen 
Director of Parks and Recreation 
225 N Webster Avenue, 
Norman, OK 73069 
 
Re: Firehouse Mural Donation to the City of Norman 
 
Dear Jason, 
 
As you and I have discussed we need to present and accept our most recent donation to City 
Council. I hope this letter will serve as a record of the donation. 
 
Project: Mural on South Wall of Firehouse Art Center 
 
Carlos Barboza has been commissioned by the Firehouse Art Center to produce a mural on the 
South Wall of our building at 444 South Flood Avenue, Norman, OK 73069 pending approval 
from City Council. The mural installation would take approximately 14 days to complete 
(weather permitting). He will use the best quality enamel spray paint in the market (Montana 
Gold) to ensure that the art remains vibrant and long lasting. Also, he will be applying a clear 
coat UV/Graffiti application to preserve the mural. Parks and Rec would assist by loaning their 
lift to complete the mural.  
 
In total this donation is $23,855.00.  
 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Andy Couch 
Executive Director/Curator  
 
 
 


